
Sandra Montañez-Diodonet Ronald C. Newman
Superintendent of Schools Director of Division of Planning, Research, Evaluation

December 3, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Students in grades 1-10 will participate in the following winter assessments from January 13
through January 24, 2024:

Grades 1-3 (ELA): DIBELS

Grades 1-3 (Math): LinkIt! Academy Application Assessment

Grades 4-10 (ELA, Math, and Science): LinkIt! Academy Application Assessment

Scores from these assessments, along with results from the New Jersey Student Learning
Assessments (NJSLA), will be considered if your child applies to the Passaic Gifted and
Talented Academy, Passaic Preparatory Academy, or Passaic Academy for Science and
Engineering.

Details about the application process and information about each academy can be found on our
district’s website https://passaicschools.org/academies/.

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher. Thank you for your continued
support.

Sincerely,

Ronald Newman

Director of Planning, Research, and Evaluation

Division of Planning, Research, Evaluation
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